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Women on Mission  

will meet  

October 24th at 6:30 at 

the home of Sheila White 

November 2nd 

Hurdle Mills VFD 

BBQ 
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Dear Church, 

First thank you for your prayers for our daughter, Megan 
Byrd, and her family during Hurricane Helene. We heard 
from her on Monday morning. They all are well! However, 

their house took more damage than we expected. It appears 
a tornado came across from the back of the house. Part of the 

roof was ripped off. But overall it could have been so much 
worse. God protected them thru it all. 

It will be sometime before they know what will be done re-
garding their home, but they have a place they can stay in 

the meantime there. Life for now is one day at a time. As it is 
for the whole region up there. 

Looking ahead, there will be ways we can go and help people 
up there, but for now giving through organizations like NC 

Baptist on Mission is what I recommend. 
 

Let us continue to pray for all of Western North Carolina. 
  

Pastor Glen 
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Church, looking ahead to November, there is a big 

event happening in the community that I hope you 

will attend at least one of the meetings and also in-

vite a friend to.  The grandson of Billy Graham, Jona-

than Lotz, will be speaking at the Kirby Theater on 

Nov. 3-6.  He is the son of Ann Grahm Lotz.  Everyday 

we see the effects of sin in our world, community 

and homes.  We know the answer will not come thru 

the ballet box, the TV or the sporting arenas.  Our on-

ly hope is hearts surrendered to Jesus Christ.  Histo-

ry shows time and time again, God moving  thru the 

proclamation of His Word.  So let us do more than 

just attend.  Let us pray that God will pour out His 

Spirit on Roxboro thru these meetings and let us in 

faith invite a friend who needs Jesus to go with us.  

 

~Pastor Glen 
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Ladies, we invite you to join us  Wednesday night, October 2nd,  at 7 pm.  We 

will begin the study by beloved Bible teacher, Max Lucado, "In the Footsteps of 

Jesus."  You may purchase a study guide on Amazon to supplement the video 

teaching & group discussion.  The book is suggested for deeper personal study 

but it is not required to join on Wednesday nights.  Our desire is that, through 

this study, we will each have a deeper understanding of Jesus, his teachings, his 

humanity and his divinity.  And ultimately that our own faith would be en-

riched and our vision for our own life clarified.   

Questions: Peggy Warren, 919-219-5030  
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The Sr. Adults will take a Squad Car Tour of Mt. Airy, 

hometown of Andy Griffith and the inspiration for the 

town of Mayberry on TV, on Friday, October 18th. Tickets 

are $12.50. We will meet at 9:00 and return around 5:00. 

The Youth will take a trip to the Mill Mountain Zoo in Roanoke, Va on 

Saturday, October 19th. Bring your lunch for a picnic on the Blue 

Ridge Parkway. Tickets for Youth age 12 & younger are $10. All others 

are $12. We will meet at 9:00 and return around 6:00. 
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Thank you to everyone who participated in our work day 

at Baptist Children's Home on September 21!   

It was an amazing day!  
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Join the Meal Train for Hunter and Brandon Lea as they welcome Baby Lea! 

Here are some helpful tips: 

Please arrive only between 5:30-6:30pm and keep visits to that one hour max 
unless specifically asked to stay 

Please bring food in disposable containers only so Brandon and Hunter are not 
responsible for washing and returning dishes 

Bonus points if you bring enough for them to have leftovers at lunch the next 
day 

Look for ways to help Brandon or Hunter during your visit; wash dishes, care 
for the dogs, etc or hold the baby, if they offer, while they eat 

Please understand some days will be harder than others or you may be vis-
iting at a time Mom and baby needs privacy and it just may not be a great 

time to visit, so it may be drop-off and go 

Please do not visit if you feel ill or have been around someone who is. A can-
celled dinner plan is better than a sick baby 

Please text Mikaela at 336-583-8472 if you have any questions so we limit 
bothering the new Mom and Dad in these precious moments.  

https://mealtrain.com/3vgv58
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All book clubs will be held at The Warehouse and are open to all MLM volunteers along 

with any friends or family they'd like to invite.  

We will meet in October and November discussing "Before You Share Your Faith" by Matt 

Smethurst, then pick back up in the new year with a different book. Please come ready to 

discuss pages 1-41 in October.  

Contact us at 336-503-9327 with questions.   MLM Book Club RSVP 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEjezNQIxWiXY899UIQuoLgj10Y2M-WPVtERMt4fR2LCWC6g/viewform
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Homecoming October 27, 2024—Celebrating 194 years 

Rev. Stephen Pleasant had a vision of furthering his “Call to preach the Gospel” and in 1830 Clement 

Baptist Church was organized by him. During that time Rev. Pleasant also helped organize other 

churches in the area, as well as The Beulah Baptist Association. 

Clement was found  on the basis of missions, and has sustained on missions emphasis throughout 

the community and entire world by helping those who are serving on the mission fields as well the 

mission fields locally. 

Homecoming is a special time at Clement.  A time for families to come back home to Clement, a time 

to gather together, renew acquaintances, meet new friends, worship together. 

 

You are invited to celebrate Homecoming on October 27th 

Hal Dickerson will be our special speaker 

All are invited to join in a meal and fellowship  

after Worship Service 
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Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 
 

We will be honing in on the older age group (ages 10-14) again this year.   Below is a list of suggested items.   
 

Dates to remember:  Collections End 11/3; Packing Party 11/6 
 

Please see Holly Yarbrough with any questions. 
School supplies like pencils, crayons/markers, and notebooks, flip-flops, socks, collapsible water bottles, wash 

cloths, toothbrushes, hairbrushes, ball caps for boys, flashlights with extra batteries, sewing kits for girls, small cosmetic bags for 
girls (with items inside such as ponytail holders, emery boards, and jewelry), toys for older  kids (can include jump ropes, yo-yos, 

small paddle ball sets, small stuffed animals), fishing kits* for boys  
 

*Holly has a specific Amazon link for people who would like to buy the fishing kits for the boys. 
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Pastor Glen Warren (919) 219-5019 cbcpastor18@outlook.com 

Music &   

Youth Director 
Ernie Moore (919) 257-1699 cbcmusicyouth89@outlook.com 

Secretary Sandra Long (336) 599-7032 cbcsecretary48@outlook.com 

Prayer Requests Marlene Bruner (336) 618-0225 gillene2@msn.com 

Vernon Blalock 4 

Adelynn Peed 7 

Angela Austin 8 

Jeremy Holt 10 

Joanne Howerton 10 

Everette Long 10 

Ken Dunevant 12 

Blake Carver 13 

Charley Huffman 15 

Sevannah Wrenn 17 

Wayne Floyd 20 

Ginger Moore 20 

Alex Floyd 23 

Sonya Wrenn 23 

Aaron Floyd 24 

Lila Solomon 24 

Vernon Wilkerson 24 

Tommy Phillips 26 

Bobby Gray 27 

Aimee Lawson 27 

Christopher Whitfield 27 

Dorothy Whitfield 27 

Deborah Wolfe 28 

Chad Horner 31 
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